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Ottawa, 21st December, 1914.

In reply to your letter of the léth instant, I beg to

say that you may purchase a suitable store for use in the Mission

Bay Council house and police station, and have it put in place

therein. The Department is writing you today with regard to the

flage asked for

four obedient servant,

Fowh

Deputy and Secretary,

Esq

: an 19

Port Arthur, Ont.
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